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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

February 26, 2013

Jose Miranda

Miranda Architects

914 Atlantic Avenue Suite 1E
Fernandina Beach, FL 32034

Dear Mr. Miranda,

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your property's contributing status. 202/204 Centre Street, the Stark
Building, is a contributing structure to the Fernandina Beach Historic District, listed in the National Register of
Historic Places. This status was confirmed by the City's most recent historic resources survey conducted in 2007.
This property is recorded as Site #8NA00647 on the Florida Master Site File. The structure was also listed as
contributing in the City's 1985 historic resources survey. The building is a ¢.1884 masonry vernacular structure.

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

e Baere

Adrienne Burke, Esq., MSAS, LEED AP+
Community Development Director

|

’

204 Ash Street * Fernandina Beach, FL 32034-4230 * 904-310-31 35 * Fax 904-310-3460 » DD 711
www. fhfl.us /edd




